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Staff Senate Grievance Committee 

December 13, 2022, Meeting Report 

 

One grievance has been received since the last full Staff Senate 
meeting regarding a written warning.   After convening a hearing 
committee and interviewing the Grievant and Respondent, the 
committee unanimously voted to overturn the discipline involved in the 
case.  The final grievant authority in this case also agreed with the 
recommendation of SGC, and the written warning will be removed from 
the grievant’ s HR File.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Theora Hudson 

 

Theora Hudson 
 

 


